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10
th

 December 2014 

 

 

To Branch Leaders and Contacts 

 

 

General Meeting 22
nd

 and 23
rd

 September 2016 

 
The Service will take place at Whinchester Cathedral on Thursday 22

nd
 September. 

 

The meeting will take place at the Hampshire Court Hotel, Basingstoke on Friday 23rd September. 

 

As yet we do not have any further information regarding times or costs. Tickets should be available in 

March and we are hoping to book a coach and run an overnight trip if we can get accommodation. 

At this stage, we would like to get some idea of the number of peole who might be interested in this 

trip. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Vivien Hopkins 
 

 

Vivien Hopkins 

Diocesan secretary 

 

……………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Would you please indicate numbers (approx. at this stage)  

 

Travelling by coach, leaving Thursday morning returning Friday evening.  ……. 

 

Requiring accommodation        ……. 

 

Ticket for General meeting Friday 23
rd

.      ……. 

 

Ticket for service on Thursday 22
nd

.       ……. 


